
 

 

The Thai NVDR Co., Ltd does not invest in RCI 

 

As The Royal Ceramic Industry Public Company Limited (RCI) is in a process of making 

tender offer to delist RCI from being listed securities on the Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Offeror :                                  Dynasty Ceramic Public Company Limited 

Tender offer period :   from 27 April 2021  -  2 July 2021 

 

Therefore, the Thai NVDR Company Limited (Thai NVDR) would like to announce the following; 

              

● Effective from  28 April 2021,        

–       The Thai NVDR will not invest in RCI shares.     

–       The Thai NVDR will not sell NVDR for RCI shares.     

(Investors cannot buy RCI-R but can still sell RCI-R)     

              

● Effective from   30 April 2021,       

–       The Thai NVDR will not issue NVDR for RCI.     

 

 


